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APRIL 2018
Letter from the Principal

Dear Parents:


I hope all of you enjoyed the Easter Holiday and were able to rest and relax.  Hopefully, our weather will begin to get warmer and our snowfall has ended.  Is has really been a long winter.  Hopefully, a nicer Spring should be coming.

An important reminder - The deadline for applying for both Scholarships: The Inner City Children and Children Scholarship Fund is April 30th.  You must apply on-line at www.sficnj.org.

We will continue our school registration for the 2018-2019 School Year on:
· Thursday Morning, April 12:  8:45 - 10:00 AM

· Wednesday Evening, April 18:  5:00 - 6:30 PM

· Wednesday Afternoon, April 25:  1:30 - 3:00 PM

Please plan on registering your child(ren) on one of these dates if you have not already registered.

Spring Pictures will be taken on Friday, April 13th for PK3 - Grade 8 students.


Progress Reports will be given out on Friday, April 27th.


I would like to thank Ms. Edna Brown for her hard work and endurance on the success of the Sip-&-Paint Fundraiser that was held on 
Friday, March 16th.  Everyone who attended had a wonderful time.  The Event was a great success.  Thank you to parents who attended.


Many of our students will be attending the STEM Expo on Saturday, April 14th.  The projects the students did are excellent.  Everyone is invited to attend. It will be held in the New Jersey’s Boystown, 499 Belgrove Drive 2, Kearny, NJ beginning at 10:30 AM.  Congratulations to our participants.


On Saturday, April 28 – Mark Rajah of Grade 8 will receive the Outstanding Graduate Award. This award is given by the Archdiocese of Newark to each school’s outstanding graduate.  Congratulation to you Mark for your hard work and success.

Our Tricky Tray will be held on Friday, May 11th.  We would appreciate your help to make this event successful.  We thank parents who have already sent in monetary donations and gift donations.  Please call the school if you can help us with this important fundraiser. It is greatly appreciated.

Our Second Grade students will be preparing to receive First Communion on Sunday, May 6th at the 12:00/Noon Mass. They will have their retreat and participate in a Seder Supper during the Retreat Day on Saturday, April 14th.  We will pray for these students and congratulate them on this Special Event in their lives.


Thank you for your continued help and support.  Enjoy a beautiful Spring.







God Bless you,







Mr. John Richards







Principal

JR/dp



